
June 10, 2024 

Good morning Everyone:  
 
-First off congratulations to all the graduates in the subdivision.  We all are very proud of 
their accomplishments.  Thank you for your understanding but we are asking that all 
graduation signs be removed by June 21st, 2024. 
 
-The Muskego Lakes Golf Course is off-limits for walking, riding a bike, and 
fishing.  Please respect that this is private property.  
 
-The speed limit in our subdivision is 25 mph.  Be aware that the Muskego City Police 
Dept. will be setting up periodic radar throughout the summer months.   
We will be reaching out to anyone who has a consistent lead foot to ask them to please 
slow down.  If that does not work you will be getting a knock on the door from a police 
officer. 
 
-Lock your car doors when leaving them out overnight. 
 
-Please blow or sweep all grass clippings from the curb back into the yard.  It is yard 
waste and it also clogs our runoff storm drains.  
 
-Please inspect your lamp posts.  If they are tilting excessively, you will be asked to 
replace it. That is if you cannot straighten it.   We have some that are straight but need 
a facelight.   We have a person who has limited time this summer but may be able to 
recoat them in the required semi-gloss black paint.    Those homeowners will be 
notified.  
 
We hope everyone has a fun and safe summer. 
Your CV Board of Directors 
 


